Massachusetts Harvest for Students Week Pre-Week Interview – Food Service Staff

Are you looking forward to Harvest Week?

What are your general feelings regarding serving local foods in schools? Are you supportive? Excited? Not excited?

Do you have concerns or worries about Harvest Week? About serving local foods in schools?

Do you think the students will notice a difference in their meals?

Will you actively promote the new foods during serving times?

Do you think the new foods will require a different amount of prep work? Are you concerned?

Do you think the new foods will have different costs than the foods your cafeteria normally purchases? Are you concerned?

Do you expect there to be differences in quality between the new, local foods and the usual foods?

Do you think your cafeteria will serve more fruits and vegetables than normal?

Do you think the students will consume more fruits and vegetables than normal?

Do you typically have marketing tools in the cafeteria? Do you find that students pay attention to them?
Do you have any other comments or questions?
